pEODA & BHIBAEOAEKL IRC

Seattle, Washington
March 17, 1842

Frank Plper
7029 Harper Ave.
Detroit, Michigan

GCentlemen:

%e sre in receipt of your order of ‘eb-
ruary 20, 1942, but we are very sorry to say thut
se are unable to fill your order since we have
discontinued business at lesst for the durstlon.

we thank you very much for your valued
patronzce in the pa:t and in the cvent that we
reopen business ar¢ain we will be more than glad to
be able to serve.

Very truly yours,

g
OKUDA & SHIFAGAKI, INC.

K. Okuda

KO:t



